
TO: Fremont County Board of County Commissioners 
FROM: Sunny Bryant, County Manager 
DATE: May 25, 2021 
RE: County Manager Report 

 

 

We are currently working with the Southern Colorado Economic Development District on the 
Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy.  This is a five year plan that is a strategy-driven 
plan for regional economic development. 

The construction of the Pathfinder Park Community Center is underway.  The company will be 
working on the foundation over the next few weeks and the building will start shortly after that. 

We have received some guidance on the American Rescue Plan Act funds.  We have started 
reviewing the information and are working to come up with a plan on how to best spend the 
funds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


